
Megan Taylor 
 

I am sad to see state agencies wasting yet more time trying to gather public input, review a plan, or
insure that plan is followed by Cooke Aquaculture through monitoring by WA State agencies. They
have been a very poor and irresponsible tenant in WA State waters in the past and have lied about
actions that they had taken or would be taking -- when they were caught. They should be prohibited
from having any net pens or operations in WA State waters.


